November 26, 2015

Chair and Members
Corporate Services Committee

Re: Council Members Seating at Municipal Council Meetings and Strategic Priorities and Policy Committee Meetings

In order to provide an opportunity for Members of Council to gain a better understanding of one another, I would suggest that the seating location of Members of Council at Council and Strategic Priorities and Policy Committee meetings be changed monthly through the drawing of names.

I would therefore ask that the City Clerk make the necessary arrangements to implement a monthly change in seating positions of Members of Council, by means of the drawing of names.

Respectfully submitted,

Virginia Ridley
Councillor Ward 10